
Do you live, work, and/or attend school in Shrewsbury? Here is a chance to play 
a role in helping our youth become healthy, thriving adults.  

Sign up for a virtual focus group or a one-on-one interview by visiting 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/BTKFTM7 or scanning the QR code! 

 

 
 

Upcoming Youth Focus Groups (for middle and high school students*):  
June 1, 5 – 6 p.m.    |    June 7, 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

Upcoming Parent/Caregiver Focus Groups:  
June 2, 5:30 – 6:30 p.m.    |    June 8, 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

For  more information, please email Worcester Division of Public Health (WDPH)  
Behavioral Health Manager Jennifer Nakijoba at nakijobaj@worcesterma.gov. 
Shrewsbury is a member of the Central Massachusetts Regional Public Health  

Alliance, which is managed by WDPH. 

Your Voice Matters!  
“We cannot always build a future for our youth, but we can always build our 

youth for the future.” — Franklin D. Roosevelt  

* Permission slip required, which may be accessed at the sign-up link 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BTKFTM7

